
 
 
 

 
 

Primary School New Cairo 
Parents’ Mail 1: 
Date: July, 17th 2024 
Subject: Welcome Back to the 2024-2025 School Year! 
 
Dear parents,  
     Summer's winding down, and it's almost time to head back to school! We're thrilled to 
welcome you and your little ones back for another exciting school year at ELS. We hope 
everyone had a relaxing and enjoyable summer break. We're eager to embark on a new journey 
of learning and discovery with you and your child. 
 
    We're excited to welcome students back for the new academic year  
 

 Kindly note the following:  

 School Soft Opening, dates start on Sunday September 22nd, 2024  
(According to a set schedule for each group of students) 

 English Summer Homework, has been sent to all students so be prepared for submission 
on the first week of school  
(Be punctual & follow your teachers’ instructions as it is graded)  

 School uniform, is available @Child Mall (refer to the accounting office) 
 

 Please keep an eye on your emails for the following important data:  
● School supplies, on Sun 1/9/2024 
● Parents’ orientation, exact dates will be sent for 1st primary & new comers of each stage 
● Bus time and number, on Sun 8/9/2024 
● Books distribution & Gate cards, delivery exact dates will be sent for each stage 
● Soft opening week drop-off and pick-up, procedures on Sun 15/9/2024 
● Accounting office, updates  

We look forward to a successful year ahead! 


